
 

Vets North run night classes for small block holders on 

farm animal care which run over six weeks.  We have had 

requests for a one night sheep care course so are offering 

this at our Helensville Clinic in August. 

The course will run from 6pm - 8.30pm at Vets North 

Helensville.  Full wri(en notes will be provided along with 

some nibbles and drinks.  Mark Anderson will present all 

the material with lots of pictures and examples of  

equipment and treatments. 

Mark was brought up in town but moved with his family 

to the country in the 1970s.  He learned the hard way, 

with lots of mistakes so has a real apprecia/on for the re-

ali/es of small block farming.  He has now been a rural 

Vet for 32 years and has an interest in both sheep farming 

and parasi/sm. 

The course fee is $80 for one person or $110 for a couple 

(only one set of notes provided).  Course numbers are  

limited to enable real discussion.  

 
Next Course Date: 

V.N. Helensville: 13th August 2020 

 

To register or for further informa/on please contact: 

danielle@vetsnorth.co.nz  or 

lisa@vetsnorth.co.nz 

Sheep Care Course  

Helensville  -  August 2020 

 

 0800 VTS NTH  A6er Hours: 0274 957 986 


